Date: 24/01/2020

Some media outlets spread news that Finance Minister Ghazi Wazni has sent
to the Parliament a new document concerning the 2020 State Budget in
preparation for the Budget discussions.

The press office of Minister Wazni would like to deny this false and
unfounded news, asking the media to verify any information before
publishing it.
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